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Policy of Removal of Treated Ash Trees 

 

 The City of La Crosse has allowed adjacent property owners to treat boulevard 

ash trees since 2012. Some of these treated trees are dead or dying which 

creates a public safety concern throughout the city. The Forestry Department will 

assess all treated ash trees to determine the current status of the tree. If the tree 

is determined to be a hazard, a notice of removal will be placed at the treatment 

applicator’s door. 

 

 The notice will state the assessment of the tree and why it needs to be removed. 

The notice will also state that if the applicator wishes to appeal the Forestry 

Departments decision they will have ten days to inform the department of their 

appeal. All appeals will be heard by the Board of Park Commissioners.  


